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Dear (Name of student),

The seventh national Court Reporting & Captioning Week is coming up, and we need your help promoting this fantastic event. The awareness week, Feb. 9-16, highlights the nationwide contributions of stenographic court reporters and CART and broadcast captioners to society. The week also showcases the many career opportunities in the court reporting and captioning fields.

To make national Court Reporting & Captioning Week a success, we need your help. NCRA has created resources to help you with promoting the event. Please visit NCRA.org/awareness. On this page, you can click on “Schools” in the graphic to find everything you need, including pre-written press releases (just be sure to fill in the blanks with your information), Facebook and Twitter posts scheduled for each day of the week, and promotional videos to post. There are even National Court Reporting & Captioning Week logos available for download to use in print and online. Check back frequently for more resources.
Additional resources, including career information about the court reporting profession, one of the leading career options that do not require a traditional four-year degree, can be found at DiscoverSteno.com.

Please be sure to check both sites regularly to get even more promotional materials as they become available. We’re all really excited for National Court Reporting & Captioning Week, and with your support, we know this event will be a great success. Please feel free to email me with any questions that you might have. 

Sincerely,

(Name of program director)

NCRA.org/Awareness  •  DiscoverSteno.org
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